
Embassy of Japan Connects with Anime Enthusiasts at Galactakon 2025 

On August 17, 2025, the Embassy of Japan participated in Galactakon 2025, a popular anime 

and cosplay event held at the Centre of Excellence, Macoya. The Embassy’s booth welcomed 

hundreds of attendees, and featured various aspects of Japanese culture, including manga, happi 

coats, and traditional Japanese games. Many expressed great enthusiasm and gained a deeper 

appreciation for Japanese culture traditions.  

The Embassy’s booth also featured the display of a beautiful Koto (Traditional Japanese Harp) 

and Taiko drums, drawing interest from attendees throughout the event. The booth also served 

as an educational hub, providing information on the JET Program, MEXT Scholarship Program 

and Japanese Consular Services, allowing visitors to learn more about opportunities for cultural 

exchange, academic advancement, and travel to Japan.  

The Embassy of Japan looks forward to continuing its cultural exchange initiatives and 

fostering a deeper understanding of Japan among the youth. 
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